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March 29 – April 6 

Spring Clean-Up 

East Park 

 

April 4 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

April 11 

Planning Commission 

6:30 p.m. 

 

April 18 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

April 20 

Easter Egg Hunt 

City Square 

9:00 a.m. sharp 

Mayors Message – The Hyrum City Library 

is a wonderful asset to our community.  The 

library averages over 22,000 items monthly 

which includes; books, DVD’s, e-books, and 

e-audio titles available for library patrons to 

download.  Patrons can also request inter-

library loans and use the library’s computers.  

Children can attend weekly story time on 

Mondays for ages 0-3 and Wednesdays for 

ages 3-5.  Many programs are held monthly, 

which include teen and elementary age 

activities. There is great participation in the Summer Reading 

Program which consists of a kick-off party, story times, building 

days, movies, and ends with a pool party.  

 

The annual book sale is the library’s biggest fund raiser.  Bricks 

with your name engraved can be purchased to add to the 

donor wall.  All money raised goes toward increasing the book 

selection, or purchasing equipment for the library.  Hyrum has 

an agreement with Nibley City & Wellsville City, which allows 

their residents to get also get a library card at the Hyrum Library.  

These two cities then reimburse Hyrum yearly for each active 

library card. 

 

The library is staffed by a part-time head librarian: Emily Coltrin; 

and eight part-time librarians; RoseMary Johnson, Diane Harris, 

Catherine Adderly, Heidi Taylor, Abigail Richardson, Ashlyn 

Bingham, Madison Myers and Melissa Roberts.  Monica 

Cortezaro keeps the building clean and inviting.  A Library 

Advisory board made up of residents from Hyrum, Nibley & 

Wellsville meet bi-monthly to make recommendations on the 

way the library is operated.  I appreciate each of the 

contributions they make to the success of our library. 
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Library hours are Monday – Friday 10:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m., and Saturdays 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

More information can be found on the city’s website www.hyrumcity.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 

 

Hyrum City Librarians 
Left to Right: Heidi Taylor, Madison Myers, Ashlyn Bingham, Diane Harris, Catherine Adderly,  

Emily Coltrin, RoseMary Johnson, Abigail Richardson and Melissa Roberts. 

 

Spring Clean-Up - Dumpsters will be available for your use at East Park (700 East Main) 

March 29th – April 6th.  Remember please DO NOT discard these items in the dumpsters: tires, 

automotive batteries, motor oil, antifreeze, chemicals, ashes, fireworks, and paint. 

 

Metal recycling bins will be available for any metal (aluminum, steel, etc.). Please remember 

that refrigerators will be accepted only if Freon is drained. 

 

Junk cars will also be accepted during our spring cleanup.  You must provide Hyrum City the 

title to the vehicle.  If you have any questions or need assistance please call the city office at 

245-6033. 

 

Easter Egg Hunt – Mark your calendars.  All children 12 years and younger are invited to 

Hyrum City’s Annual Easter Egg Hunt Saturday, April 20th, Hyrum City Square 9:00 a.m. sharp.   

 

Senior Center News – ALL seniors are invited to join us at the Hyrum Senior Center located 

at 675 East Main, Hyrum. We are open Monday – Friday from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. with lunch 

at noon Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please call by 10:00 a.m. to reserve your spot for 

lunch. The cost is $3.  

 

 

http://www.hyrumcity.com/


Mondays –  Pool & Quilting, 9:00 a.m.  
  1 Breakfast & Bingo for a buck, 10:30 a.m.  
   Board Meeting, 1:00 p.m. 

  15 Breakfast & Bingo for a buck, 10:30 a.m. 

  29 Cooking Class, 11:00 a.m.  

Tuesdays – Pool & Quilting, 9:00 a.m. Chair Yoga, 9:30 a.m. & Games, 12:30 p.m.    

Wednesdays – Pool & Quilting, 9:00 a.m., Programs, 12:30 p.m.  

 3 Easter Fun.  
 10 Singing by Lezlee Monroe. 

 17 You Ought To Be In Pictures – come and be a star. Bring a baby or 

 childhood picture of yourself. 

 24 Family Feud.  

Thursdays –  

  21 Mystery Trip, 10:00 a.m. 

Fridays – Pool & Quilting, 9:00 a.m., Bingo, 12:30 p.m. 

  5 Bingo with Mary. 

  12 White Elephant Bingo. 

  19 Purple Bingo – wear purple for a special treat. 

  26 Personally Yours Bingo. 

Saturdays –  

  20 I Hate Hamlet, Heritage Theater – call for more info. 

Museum News – Did you know that after arriving at Maughan’s Fort (Wellsville) and exploring 

the valley on horses Alva & Moroni Benson and Ira & Andrew Allen led their small party to settle 

at Camp Hollow on April 8, 1860 because they determined it had sufficient water and good 

enough soil to support a community. By the end of the month they established Fort Hyrum, 

which ran east along present-day Main Street from Center Street. Can you imagine building a 

cabin or living in a wagon box during this time of the year? 

During April the museum is excited to host two great events in anticipation of the upcoming 

150th anniversary of the completion of the nation’s first transcontinental railroad in Promontory, 

Utah! First, all children are invited to attend our Back in Time activity Workin’ on the Railroad 

on April 16th, 17th, & 18th from 1:00 - 1:30 p.m. each day. Sign-up is preferred so please visit, 

email, or call the museum. Second, we are pleased to announce that Darren Parry, Chairman 

of the Northwestern Band of the Shoshone Nation, will be presenting on the impact the 

construction of the railroad had on Native Americans at the museum’s third annual Diversity 

Night on Saturday, April 20th. His remarks will begin at 5:30 p.m. with food and activities to follow 

until 8:00 p.m. 

Finally, be sure to mark your calendar for the museum’s annual car show fundraiser Hot Wheels 

and Hot Dogs on Saturday, June 1st from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on the Hyrum City Square. We 

will be kicking-off another summer of our Passport to Summer Fun activity for children, have 

several great vendors, delicious food, and of course the great cars, trucks, and tractors from 

our community and beyond! Vehicle registration is now open at the museum or at 

hyrumcitymuseum.org. 

 



Elite Hall Restoration Committee – The USU Swing Club’s last dance of the season at Elite 

Hall will be on Saturday, April 27th. Enjoy the live music of the Cache Community Big Band as 

you experience the bounce of a spring-loaded dance floor! The dance starts at 8:00 p.m. and 

instruction is available starting at 7:00 p.m. The dance costs $10 or $5 for club members 

(anyone can join!). This will be their last dance until July 20th. 
 

Library News – Library hours Monday - Friday 10:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m., and Saturday 10:00 a.m. 

– 3:00 p.m.  

Mondays -  Musical Monday’s 10:30 & 11:00 a.m. for ages 0-3. 

   Lego Club, April 29th, 4:00 p.m. 

Tuesdays -  Creative Tuesdays, April 16th, 4:00 p.m., 4th & 5th graders. 

Wednesdays - Wacky Wednesday’s 1:00 & 1:45 p.m. ages 3-5.  

Fridays -  April 12th, 3:30 p.m., Magic Tree House Club, 1st – 3rd graders.  

   This month we will be focusing on book #16: “Hour of the Olympics.” 

Movie Days – Watch Facebook & Instagram for movie show times. 

Teen Activities -  Join us every Friday in the Teen Zone for video games, computer games,  

   study time or just to hang out with your friends.  The Teen Zone is reserved  

   just for you every Friday from 3:00 – 5:00 p.m.   

 April 19th:  Reading Challenge Party, Teen Zone, 3:00 – 4:30 p.m. Meet the author/Q&A 

 with Jordon B. Jolley, Tales of Draco: Rise of the Dragon Book.  We will draw for Amazon 

 Gift Cards for those who completed the 50 book challenge.  All teens are welcome. 

 April 26th: Avengers – Endgame, 7:30 p.m. Providence Theater.  Private screening for 

 those who won a ticket by earning 100 Marvel Points.   

 

Like us on Facebook, Instagram and Goodreads @hyrumlibrary.  Social media is where you will 

find up-to-date information on programs and so much more about the library.  Also, visit 

www.hyrumlibrary.com and sign-up for your online library account today. 

 

Ridley’s Hometown Advantage Program is a great fundraiser for the library.  Simply sign up to 

donate your points you earn each time you shop at Ridley’s.  Each quarter the library receives 

a much welcomed donation from Ridley’s Family Markets.  You can choose to donate any or 

all of your points available. Here is how to donate: 

- Call Ridley’s Advantage Program at 208-324-4633 ext. 10118; 

- Log into your Advantage Card at www.shopridleys.com; 

- Stop at the customer service desk at Ridley’s and request a donation form; or 

- Fill out a donation form at the Hyrum Library. 

 

A brick is always a great way to remember someone.  We are super close to finishing our 2nd 

wall, bricks sell for $100 and you can add the inscription of your choice. 
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